Arma, Kansas

Apr.. 13, 1926.

Officers and Members,
All ILocal Unions, U.N.W.A.,
District #14.

BROTHERS: -

You are hereby notified that the next Labor Day
Meeting will be held May 9th, in City Hall, Arma,
Kansas, at Ten A.M. All Locals are urged to have
delegates attend this meeting.

We are planning to hold one of the largest and
most interesting Labor Day Celebrations that has
ever been held in Southeastern Kansas.

Yours respectfully,

J.W. RICHARDSON,
President.

C.A. BEZINQUE,
Secretary.

JOHN SHORT,
Treasurer.



